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I've in Eugene for over two years now, and am proud to call it home. However, there 

is an obvious threat to human and environmental health: gas powered leaf blowers.. 

 

Residents in Eugene are organizing and meeting about following the lead of cities 

like Portland, D.C., and Seattle to comprehensively phase out gas powered leaf 

blowers.  

 

I urge you to support the amended version of SB 525 and phase out gas powered 

leaf blowers. Our neighbors–and our neighborhoods–deserve it! 


